
   AVVA National Disciplinary Committee 

         October 2024 

 

 

The AVVA National Disciplinary Committee has not had any cases for this quarter. 
Hopefully, the educational program “Loose Lips Sinks Ships” was effective.  We 
continue to be vigilant among our peers at meetings and in the public. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joanne Blum, AVVA National Disciplinary Chair 


